Public Relations Report for May 31, 2015
All issues relating to PR have been handled by Kevin Wagner with no committee being formed.  
Chorus Website, Facebook and E-mail Accounts:
1) Photo pages for the May “Icons & Divas” concerts were posted to both Facebook and HGMC website as of May 14, 2015.  A special thanks once again to Angela Dicks for provided the photographs!

2) Facebook event was created and posted on May 11, 2015 for the Heidelberg event on June 6, 2015.

3) The front page of our website was updated on May 11, 2015 to include the new “Icons & Divas” poster for the Heidelberg concert.

4) The box office was updated on May 11, 2015 for the Heidelberg concert.  The Heidelberg concert states that tickets are available at the door since this will be a “free will” offering with no ticket sales.

5) We have added 17 new friends to our Facebook page over the last month.  Birthday greetings from the HGMC continue to go out to individuals via our Facebook page.

2015-16 Seasonal Brochure:
1) The seasonal brochure was received on May 5, 2015 just in time for use in the “Icons & Divas” concert programs.  These can now be used for the Lancaster and Harrisburg Pride events, as well as at the Voices United concert in July.
Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, May 25, 2015.
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